
ALL of the Willamette River should be open to all types of motor boats.  I live on the Willamette River and waves from boats is NOT 
eroding the river. Winter flooding has a much larger affect.  Boaters have to pay licensing fees, take tests, and support the 
community.  Taking our public waters away from them is a huge misuse of government power and very much an overreach.  KEEP 
THE WILLAMETTE OPEN!!! 


